
20 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

West End and Bollywood Christmas Singing performance Monday 18th December 2023

Wewould like to invite you to come and see your child perform someChristmas songs at Fulbridge

AcademyHigh, the children have beenworking very hard to learn them. The event will take place on

Monday 18th December at 2.30pm.

Please arrive at Fulbridge AcademyHigh between 2:15 pm and 2:30 pm. (Please arrive promptly)

After the performance youwill be able to join your child in their classroom for amince pie and hot

chocolate, youwill then be able to take your child home.

There will be amaximum of 30 spaces per class (60 in total) to allow each child to have an

adult attend. Due to the hall size this will be limited to one adult per child. We understand that

youmay need to bring younger children with you due to child care arrangements, if they become

unsettled please take them out of the hall.

You are able to book a place via theMCAS app from today. To book a place:

- Log onto yourMCASApp and select the correct child
- Go to Clubs
- Select available clubs
- Select the date and time you require and click on the symbol
- Click the Enrol Button at the bottom

This will then appear in the enrolled clubs section on the app for your reference.

Any extra seats will be released viaMCAS on Thursday 14th December, this will be on a first come first

serve basis. Please do not ring the office before this date as wewill not be able to help you.

Thank you for your continued support andwe look forward to seeing you all on December 18th.

Kind Regards,

Reception Team


